
 

Ref: 064/18 

 

 22nd May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Food & Nutrition Department is organising a visit to this year’s BBC Good Food Show for the Year 10 Hospitality & Catering 
class.  The show is a fantastic opportunity for students to sample foods, watch top chefs demonstrating great recipes and learn 
more about new and favourite foods, ingredients and equipment. This is also an opportunity for the students to undertake 
primary research relevant to their exam controlled assessment that they will be starting in September. 

The show is taking place at the Birmingham NEC on Friday 15th June 2018.  We will need to depart from school at 8.30am and 
will return back to school at approximately 7.00pm.  Please make the necessary transport arrangements to and from school for 
your son. 

Students can bring a packed lunch if they wish or they can bring money to purchase lunch at the show.  Food prices on the day 
will range so bringing some sandwiches may be useful. 

Students should bring with them any personal medication that may be required on the day, i.e. inhalers, epipen, antihistamines 
etc. 

To cover the cost of transport and entrance, the school asks for a voluntary contribution of £20.00.  If the voluntary 
contributions do not cover the cost of this trip, we regret it may have to be cancelled.  In line with a recent change to our 
Charging Policy, pupils for whom we receive Pupil Premium funding (eg. those entitled, or previously entitled, to Free School 
Meals) will not be required to make a voluntary contribution for this trip. This payment can be made via Parentmail (+Pay) we 
have in school, or by cash/cheque (cheques should be made payable to St.Margarets’s Academy School Fund).  Please circle how 
you will make the payment on the return slip below.   

Please complete the reply slip below  as soon as possible and return to the School office in the envelope provided along with 
payment. 

I would also like to inform you that your son will be sitting an external examination on Tuesday 19th June for the Hospitality and 
Catering qualification and he will complete this online.  I have issued your son with a revision pack so that he can be well 
prepared to give his best performance.  Please can you encourage your son to read through this pack.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Moore 
Head of Food & Nutrition 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip To :  Mrs Rebecca Moore (School Office) : Good Food Show, Birmingham NEC: Friday 15th June 2018. 

Student: _____________________________________     Form:_____________ 

I give permission for my son to participate in the above trip.  I acknowledge that I will need to make the necessary transport 
arrangements to/from school for my child. 

I will make payment via Parentmail +Pay or enclose cash/chq for £20.00 (*delete as appropriate).  

My son qualifies for Pupil Premium  YES / NO (*delete as appropriate). 

Signed: _______________________________________(parent/carer)   Date: _____________ 


